ST.(CHARLES COUNTY Ryan Graham

PARKS

built by nature, rooted in history. made for play

To: St. Charles County Council
From: Ryan Graham, Director of Parks
Date: 5/5/2023

Re: Drinking Water State Revolving Fund Capitalization Grants

For your consideration is a Request for Approval to sign agreements for two Missouri Department of
Natural Resources (DNR) Financial Assistance Agreements.

These agreements are for Federal Drinking Water State Revolving Fund Capitalization Grants
administered by DNR’s Drinking Water State Revolving Fund. The project scope is to plug abandoned
water wells in three parks. The project involves one abandoned well at each of the following parks:
Matson Hill Park, Klondike Park and Broemmelsiek Park.

DNR has broken the project down into two separate grants:

e The first grant covers abandoned wells at Matson Hill Park and Klondike Park. This grant
amount is 75% of the total cost at these two parks or $3,525.00. There is a required 25% match
of $1,175.

® The second grant covers an abandoned well at Broemmelsiek Park. This grant amount is 75% of
the total cost at this park or $1,500.00. There is a required 25% match of $500.00.

Please let me know if you have any questions, concerns or would like to discuss further.

Thank you,

Ryan Graham

Director of Parks
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